
  

 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

The Hellenic Statistical Authority (ELSTAT) informs users that the press release on “Motor 

Vehicle Circulation Licenses” of July 2019, published on 9/8/2019, has been withdrawn and 

will be republished on 10/9/2019 due to revised data provided by administrative sources, 

along with the August 2019 press release. 
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